Arnside National School PTA

Annual General Meeting – September 28th, 2011

Treasurer's Report for year ended August 31st, 2011

Firstly many thanks to Ian Dudley for auditing our accounts, which are attached.

I will try and keep this brief as we have a lot to get through.  In summary we raised a little less money than last year and spent a little more, leaving us with less money in the bank.  Looking over previous years accounts it is not unusual for the PTA to spend more than it raises and this is usually balanced out in other years.

Income:

Our total income for the year was £3136.53.  This is less than last years total but still a very healthy sum.  The attached accounts give further details of how the money was raised.  The biggest fundraising event was the Christmas fair with a profit of around £946.  The plant sale profit was considerably lower than in previous years but a number of new events, such as the pampering evening and family photo session helped make up for this shortfall.

Expenditure:

Our total expenditure for the year was £3684.84.  This is a little higher than last year but includes the purchase and installation of a new cooker, for which funds were raised in the last financial year.  As in previous years we have have paid for a visit from the Life Bus.  We also helped to fund the transport costs for a theatre trip, Year 6 trip to London, and the infants trip to Leighton Moss as well as paying for instructors for the year 3, 4 and 5 residential trips.  Finally we funded the purchase of a large piece of play equipment for the new nursery.

Other:

The Scholastic book fair back in Autumn 2010 earned £201 in commission, to be spent on new books for the school.

Overall it has been a good financial year due to the hard work and support of all those involved.  Many thanks.

Julia Sier

Treasurer
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